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Gibraltar Finance continues to take our Family Office proposition to 

London 

 
Gibraltar Finance, together with a strong representation of local private sector representatives, will be 
exhibiting and speaking at the Family Wealth Management and Structuring Conference (FWM) in London 

this week.  

 

This is the second occasion that Gibraltar Finance will attend FWM and the delegation will be led by Senior 

Executive Paul Astengo.  

 

The 2014 conference proved very successful for the Gibraltar delegation with business written directly as 
a result of our attendance. The event is a leader in its field given the quality of the attendees, leaders and 

owners of significant international family offices.  

 

The two-day event, first held in 2002, focuses on how professional intermediaries can best serve the 
private client and attracts in excess of 100 delegates. The structure of the event includes keynote 
presentations, panel discussions and case studies. Paul Astengo will be presenting to the audience on the 
merits of setting up a family office in Gibraltar. The Gibraltar delegation will also have the opportunity of 

hosting “clinics” in the jurisdictional sponsor’s session on day 2. 

 

Paul will also take the opportunity of hosting meetings with London based professionals and industry 

media contacts while in London. 

 

Minister for Financial Services, Albert Isola commented, “The exciting challenge facing the Gibraltar 
Finance team is to deliver the message of our strong reputation, regulation and speed to market. They do 
this on an ongoing basis in our chosen markets underlining the Governments single minded 
determination to continue to grow Gibraltar as the EU onshore financial services jurisdiction of choice. This 
conference is a major one in the private client calendar for 2015 and will, once again, provide an excellent 

opportunity to meet and influence the key decision makers for many family offices.” 


